
April 12th, 2016 

Re:  Notification of Dental Network Transition to Dental Benefit Providers, Inc. (DBP) for: UnitedHealthcare Community Plan 
Arizona; UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Children Rehabilitative Services , Acute Medicaid and Developmentally Disabled 

You are receiving this letter because you are a contracted Medicaid dentist with UnitedHealthcare Community Plan, Arizona 
including the following Medicaid products: Acute Medicaid, Developmentally Disabled and Children’s Rehabilitative Services. 

Effective May 16th, 2016   UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Arizona; UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Children Rehabilitative 
Services , Acute Medicaid and Developmentally Disabled ) will transition the administration of our members’ dental benefits to 
our affiliate company, Dental Benefit Providers Inc. (DBP). 

Our records indicate you are currently contracted as a participating provider in the Medicaid dental network, and in order for you to 
continue to provide dental services to our UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Arizona; UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Children 
Rehabilitative Services, Acute Medicaid and  Developmentally Disabled ) members; we are assigning your participating provider 
agreement to Dental Benefit Providers, Inc.  

The enclosed regulatory attachments will govern these specific products, and will continue to be paid at your current 
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Arizona; UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Children Rehabilitative Services, Acute Medicaid 
and Developmentally Disabled) Arizona fee schedule. 

The provider portal, benefits, claims, authorization, and disputes addresses will remain the same. The most current matrix for  
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Arizona; UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Children Rehabilitative Services, Acute Medicaid 
and  Developmentally Disabled) will also remain the same. 

Although we sincerely hope you will consider participation in this program, should you decide that you do not want to be a 
participating provider with DBP, you must notify us no later than May 13th, 2016 by faxing a formal request to terminate your 
participation with UnitedHealthcare Community Plan Arizona to 855-206-3578.  If you have any questions, you may also contact 
Provider Advocate, Monica Estrada directly at monica_estrada@uhc.com, or by calling 602-255-1626. 

We look forward to your continued service with our Medicaid and Children Rehabilitative Services members. We greatly value 
the quality of dental care you provide. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to the information contained in this notification. 

Sincerely, 
Yolanda Baker 
Dental Operations Manager 
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan 
yolanda_baker@uhc.com 
602-255-8890 
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